
PSERS 2025 Employer Workshop Virtual Presentation: 5/7/25 
 
Please do not respond directly to this email. This email is sent from an unmonitored account. 

Any responses or inquiries should be made directly to your ESC regional representative or by 

calling 1.866.353.1844 or 717.787.1755. 

 
Good Morning, 
 
As the 2025 spring employer workshop season comes to a close, the Employer Service 
Center (ESC) would like to extend a thank you to all who attended our in-person sessions 
this year.  It was wonderful to meet with all of you. 
  
If you weren’t able to attend a workshop in person this year, we invite you to attend the 
virtual Teams presentation scheduled for May 19th at 1:15 pm.  Click the link below to 
register.   
 
The presentation will run approximately 2 hours.  Questions and participation are welcome 
through the chat window as the session progresses. 
Click here to register for the session 
 
You can find a copy of the workshop slides and handouts on the PSERS website.  In early 
June, a recording along with slide speaker notes will be posted to the website as well.    
Click here for slides and handouts 
 
If you attended a session but didn’t have a chance to submit the survey, please take a 
moment to give us your feedback.  Your suggestions for upcoming trainings are helpful and 
your feedback is welcome to help us fine tune our in-person presentation for next year.   
Click here to complete the Workshop Survey 
 
Thank you! 
 
Public School Employees’ Retirement System 
Employer Service Center 
Bureau of  Communication and Counseling 
5 N 5th ST | Harrisburg, PA 17101-1905 
Phone: 1.866.353.1844  
Fax: 717.772.3860 
www.psers.pa.gov 
 

https://events.gcc.teams.microsoft.com/event/1c401286-b71f-4d3f-bf57-fbf2955b6ac3@418e2841-0128-4dd5-9b6c-47fc5a9a1bde
https://www.pa.gov/agencies/psers/employers/psers-reporting-resources/spring-workshops.html
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7ZFHRTD
http://www.psers.pa.gov/

